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In September 2015 Ben Demetriou contacted the V8 Register saying “I have a chance to buy a damaged RV8, do you think I may be able 

to find a shell for a rebuild somewhere?” The reply was “I think your chance of finding an RV8 shell is very small but you could contact 
Clive Wheatley to see if he is aware of the source of a shell”. Ben has just sent in some photos of the finished project saying, I love it! 
Thanks for putting me in touch with Clive Wheatley”. It’s good to see an RV8 saved through a rebuild. 161224 

RV8 rebuild 


